
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Please be advised we will be shutting down the Genesis Student Information System for the 

remainder of the Summer on Tuesday, July 28. 

The parent portal will be disabled and will not be enabled until the opening of school in 

September. 

Please print your child's report cards so that you have them if needed for sports or other 

registrations over the summer. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Brent A. MacConnell 

Superintendent 

 


